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May 30, 2023 

Bunker Hill Families, 

All New Jersey schools are legally required to notify parents when we conduct school security 

drills. While we work to conduct drills unannounced, it is important to let you know when one 

occurs. Today, we successfully held our monthly security drill for the month of May. Students 

evacuated the building with staff at 8:15am. Staff and students returned to the building at 8:21am 

and resumed the regular bell schedule.   

If you any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the main office.  

Best regards, 

 

Greg Muscelli  

 


